PD price increase effective 1st February 2020

Pricing Announcement

Eaton is committed to providing innovative, high quality and
cost effective power management solutions to industry in a
responsible and sustainable manner.

Our commitment to ‘doing business right’ underpins our value
proposition to market and by association our valued channel partners
value propositions as well.

To ensure that we continue to deliver on this commitment we are
announcing a price increase as of the 1st February 2020.

This price increase has been driven by an increase in costs across

our supply chain including raw materials and manufacturing costs

as well as foreign exchange. Some of these costs are directly related

to environmental and health and safety regulations across the supply A

chain which Eaton supports as a responsible industry supplier. L p—

We thank you for your business and urge you to contact your local Eaton
representative with any questions you may have in relation to this matter.

VMW

Varun Khanna
Channel Manager Power Distribution ANZ

Eaton
Eaton Industries Pty Ltd

A ABN 66 103 014 571
. Tel: 1300 332 866
Jinty Fax: (02) 9693 1258

i i . Email: australiasales@eaton.com
Powering Business Worldwide W EStOhCaICoTAl



